
The redevelopment of the Community Health Centre at Portarlington is now complete

and the building has been officially opened.

Political leaders, representatives of local community groups and associations and

community members were in attendance to see Assistant Minister for Health and Aged

Care, Ged Kearney MP, officially open the building in late March 2023.

BCH CEO Garry Ellis told guests at the official opening how pleasing it was to see the

project finished and clients enjoying the wonderful new facilities.

The redevelopment has also allowed BCH to accommodate enhanced space for the

Portarlington Ladies Auxiliary ‘Op Shop’ which also supports the local community.
The redevelopment was funded through the Department of Health’s Community Health
and Hospitals Program, and a generous donation from the Portarlington Ladies Auxiliary. 
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For enquiries about the redevelopment project contact BCH Capital Works Manager         
 Michelle Day on M: 0407 514 632 l E: michelle.day@bch.org.au


